
Dear Students, 

 

 Welcome to 4th Grade!  I’m Mr. Melanson, and I’m really looking forward to 
having you in our class.  Did you know that in 4th Grade, we study many 
interesting topics and participate in many activities, such as animals, writing, 
social studies, electricity, intramurals, and taking a field trip?  I love reading and 
writing! 

 This was a busy summer for me!  I taught summer school and there were 
many activities that I enjoyed doing.  I enjoyed hiking, traveling, and reading.  I 
was be able to travel to the Grand Canyon in Arizona!  There are many animals 
there, including elk!  What is your idea of a great vacation? 

 Think about a small item you’d like to share at school.  (It must fit inside a 
lunch bag.).  It can be a postcard, photograph, a souvenir, or just something that 
reminds you of a summer experience that you’d like to share with the class.  On 
the first day of school, I’ll let you know when to bring it in. 

 I’d love to hear from you before school starts.  Take a few minutes to tell 
me about yourself and your family, and mail it to school (Mr. Melanson-Uwchlan 
Hills Elementary School-50 Peck Road-Downingtown, PA  19335).  Tell me about 
your hobbies, favorite sports, and subjects.  This will be a nice way to get to know 
you a bit before school begins.  I’m looking forward to our year together.  I hope 
that you are too!  See you on August 29th! 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Melanson 


